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Contact: Tessa Parmeter
Phone:  (02) 98601555
Email: tessa.parmeter@planning.nsw.gov.au

Ourref:  13/20220
Your ref: 4449265
Mr Alan Stoneham

General Manager
Penrith City Council
PO Box 60
PENRITH NSW 2751

Dear Mr Stoneman

Planning Proposal to amend Penrith LEP 2010 - The Knoll (PP_2012_PENRI_001_00) -
Gateway Determination extension

| refer to your letter of 5 December 2013 seeking an extension of time to complete the above
mentioned planning proposal.

| have determined as the delegate of the Minister, in accordance with section 56(7) of the
Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, to amend the Gateway Determinations by
extending the timeframe under section 56(2)(f) of the Act for completion of the planning proposal
as below.

Planning Proposal Proposed extension Proposed new due date

PP_2012_PENRI_001_00 6 months 16 April 2014

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Ms Tessa Parmeter, of the
Department of Planning and Infrastructure’s Sydney West office on (02) 9860 1555.

Yours sincerely
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Rachel Cumming

Director

Metropolitan Delivery (Parramatta)
Growth Planning & Delivery

As delegate of the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure
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